
To open their eyes, to turn them from darkness to light ... that they may receive forgiveness of sins...  Acts 26:18 
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					Katia	is	persistent	in	coming	to	our	Bible	Studies	and	has	brought	three	new	
girls,	Dasha,	Angelina,	and	Lilly.		Praise	God,	Lilly	said	the	sinners	prayer	on	March	
20th!		Pray	for	Katia	and	Lilly	to	grow	in	Christ	and	for	Dasha	and	Angelina	to	be	
saved.		We	also	ask	for	prayers	concerning	Alexander	as	he	has	not	been	attending	
the	Bible	Studies	recently.		Pray	God	would	stir	his	heart	and	he	will	continue	in	
his	spiritual	walk.		In	addition	to	our	weekly	bible	studies,	we	held	an	Easter	
Service.	We	were	able	to	combine	our	services	with	another	missionary’s	and	had	
25	people	attend!	Afterwards	Angelina	said	she	was	interested	in	continuing	to	
come	to	the		bible	study!	It	is	encouraging	to	know	we	will	be	having	another	
regular	member	in	our	bible	study	when	we	return!

					We	are	Mlying	to	the	USA	on	April	1st.	We	are	ecstatic	to	see	our	girls	Candice	
(19)	and	Corissa	(17)!		Corissa	is	graduating	from	high	school	with	honors	and	we	
are	grateful	that	we	will	be	able	to	see	her	graduate.		We	also	need	to	raise	our	
support	so	we	will	be	visiting	many	new	churches.		Pray	that	more	churches	will	
see	the	need	and	catch	the	vision	that	God	has	for	Eastern	Europe.

					We	thank	God	and	extend	a	“thank	you!”	to	all	of	those	who	helped	Minance	our	van	repairs.		It	is	
running	better	than	ever!	With	the	money	raised,	we	were	even	able	to	have	other	repairs	made	that	
have	been	on	the	back	burner	for	a	year	or	more.	Praise	to	God!

					Phillip’s	14th	birthday	was	March	20th.		He	was	able	to	go	to	an	indoor	climbing	
adventure	and	the	science	center	with	friends	from	all	round	Estonia	that	he	
otherwise	does	not	often	see.	He	had	a	great	day!	Pray	that	he	will	continue	to	grow	in	
Christ	and	be	the	young	man	God	wants	him	to	be.

PRAISE 
THE 

LORD!!!

1. Katia brought three friends to bible study! 
2. Lilly was saved! 
3. The Easter service had 25 people! 
4. Thankful for our son turning 14!
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